Janet Marx

It's important that you read this message as I am not alone in my disappointment that WFWL is not
truly committed to preserving our wolf populations. There is no need for a “post-recovery” plan for
wolves as Washington has not yet met the goals set forth in the current plan. Stop cherry-picking
science to justify wolf-killing. Answer the global call by scientists to protect and conserve apex
predators. Cease current messaging that prioritizes livestock over wolves. The public will fail to see
any reason to coexist with wolves if the department fails to explain that wolves are ecologically
important and worth conserving. Thank you for considering my comments.



